
Board of County Commissioners 

Purchasing Department 


April 29, 2015 

Okaloosa County Purchasing Department 
602-C North Pearl Street 
Crestview, FL 32536 

Re: 	 RFQ RM 31 -15 - Rejection of Submittals for Request for Qualifications (RFQ) Medical 
Insurance Agent of Record 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to inform you that all submittals for RFQ RM 31-15, Information for Medical 
Insurance Agent of Record, have been rejected. The RFQ includes a deadline for questions to be 
submitted and a reply provided back to the respondents. These deadlines were not met for some 
information that was requested. Therefore, all responses will be returned to the respondent 
unopened. 

This will be re-advertised in the near future. The advertisement will be on our Purchasing 
website at http://www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/purchasing/current-solicitations and with the Florida 
Purchasing Group at http://www.floridabidsystem.com/Bids/ViewOpenSolicitations.asp . Thank 
you for your interest in working for Okaloosa County. 

Sincerely, 

z~ 
Purchasing Manager 
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